MEMORANDUM
Kim Morgan and members of the Technical Committee:
Constitutional Matters
Melody Emmett
9 June 1993

Amendment to DP’s submission to the Committee

Following a telephone call from Colin Eglin this morning, please
take note of the following amendment to the DP’s submission to
the Technical Committee commenting on the Committee’s Third
Report.

* Page 2 paragraph 3.3 : the word "feasibility" should
be replaced by "flexibility"

Thank you.
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